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6 January 2025 

 

Cr Pryse Jones Resignation 

 

Councillor Michelle Pryse Jones has resigned from Blayney Shire Council, 
effective as of 1 January 2025. 

Councillor Pryse Jones served on Council since December 2021 and was a 
Council appointed representative to several committees including the Central 
Tablelands Weeds Authority.  

Mayor Bruce Reynolds thanked Councillor Pryse Jones for her service to Council 
and the community.  

‘On behalf of Blayney Shire Councillors and the community of Blayney Shire, I 
thank Michelle for her contribution to Council and the community over the past 
three years and wish her all the best in her future endeavours.’ 

Council is now in discussions with the NSW Electoral Commission to undertake a 
countback to fill the vacancy.  

The timing for this is not yet known but once the process and timeline is 
confirmed, Council will provide a further update. 
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